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The Office of Federal Contract Compliance Programs ("OFCCP") recently sent Corporate Scheduling Announcement Letters

("CSALs") to 2,500 federal contractor establishments warning of possible audits. OFCCP sends CSALs to contractor's specific

establishments as a courtesy to let contractors know that certain locations have been identified for a potential audit. CSALs do not

mean that the contractor has been selected for an audit, but rather put contractors on notice that their establishments have been

identified for a potential audit. The audit does not actually begin until the contractor receives the Scheduling Letter from OFCCP.

Most OFCCP audits for supply and service contractor establishments are based on the Federal Contractor Selection System

("FCSS"). The FCSS generally releases names of contractors for audits two times per fiscal year. This latest round of CSALs

marks the first release of the FY 2015. According to OFCCP's FAQ, 993 distinct companies and 25 industries are represented

among the 2,500 establishments on the FY 2015 scheduling list. This list includes 27 Corporate Management Compliance

Evaluations where OFCCP investigates glass ceiling issues. Contractors can confirm whether one or more of their establishments

were mailed CSALs by faxing a written request to OFCCP's Division of Program Operations at 202 693 1305.

Because contractors receiving CSALs are scheduled for audits in most cases, contractors receiving these notices should start to

review their compliance and prepare for potential audits as soon as possible. This is particularly important in light of OFCCP's new

Scheduling Letter, which drastically expanded the data required to be submitted to OFCCP at the outset of an audit. Learn more

about the new Scheduling Letter.

If you would like to receive updates on similar issues in the future, please register your e-mail at Federal Contractor Compliance
Watch, and you will receive updates when new blog entries are posted. Federal Contractor Compliance Watch provides thought

leadership for federal government contractors and subcontractors, covering compliance obligations, recent enforcement efforts,

agency decisions and litigation, and real-time summaries of OFCCP, SCA, and other employment-related developments.

This content is provided for general informational purposes only, and your access or use of the content does not create an

attorney-client relationship between you or your organization and Cooley LLP, Cooley (UK) LLP, or any other affiliated practice or

entity (collectively referred to as “Cooley”). By accessing this content, you agree that the information provided does not constitute

legal or other professional advice. This content is not a substitute for obtaining legal advice from a qualified attorney licensed in

your jurisdiction, and you should not act or refrain from acting based on this content. This content may be changed without notice. It

is not guaranteed to be complete, correct or up to date, and it may not reflect the most current legal developments. Prior results do

not guarantee a similar outcome. Do not send any confidential information to Cooley, as we do not have any duty to keep any

information you provide to us confidential. This content may have been generated with the assistance of artificial intelligence (AI) in

accordance with our AI Principles, may be considered Attorney Advertising and is subject to our legal notices.
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